
 
 

 
 

COOPERATIVES ALL OVER THE COUNTRY GOING THE EXTRA MILE TO 
SERVE THEIR MEMBERS AND COMMUNITIES AMIDST COVID-19 

PANDEMIC: REPORTS FROM REGION 4-B OR MIMAROPA 
#CoopsAgainstCOVID19 

 
“I don't want to live in the kind of world where we don't look out for each other. Not 
just the people that are close to us, but anybody who needs a helping hand. I can’t 
change the way anybody else thinks, or what they choose to do, but I can do my 

bit.”  
― Charles de Lint 

 
Torrijos Municipal Cooperative Development Council in the province of 

Marinduque had their 2nd batch of relief goods distribution for member cooperatives. 
 

                 
 

San Vicente Municipal Employees Multipurpose Cooperative, San 
Vicente, Palawan gave out Gift Certificates worth 500 pesos each to all their members 
and employees.  

                                         
 



 
 

 
 

 Calamianes Seaweeds Marketing Cooperative (CSMC) of Brgy. 
Tagumpay, Coron, Palawan gave out 800 pesos cash donation to 35 families of the 
Cooperative members. 

             
Culion Municipal Employees Multipurpose Cooperative (CUMECO) 

assisted in the packing and distribution ng relief/food packs to all 14 barangays of 
Culion, Palawan. Though there were no amount of money released by the cooperative, 
their assistance to the LGU of Cullion was very much appreciated because of the labor 
of love given by the members, employees and officers of the cooperative. 

                   
 

Santa Fe Multipurpose Cooperative from Sta. Fe, Romblon distributed goods 
for frontliners and healthworkers in Brgy. Sta. Fe, Romblon. 

          



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
St. Vincent Ferrer Parish 

Multipurpose Cooperative (SVFPMPC) from 
Odiongan, Romblon   launched their new 
program: The Frontliners Shopping Privilege at 
their Baymart Stores which aims to give the 
frontliners time to buy their personal needs as 
they harrow out and do their jobs. Discount was 
given to maximum[MJPSS1] single receipt purchases 
worth Php 5,000.00 of basic needs. As of today 
they have already served a number of frontliners 
all over the province since the launching of the 
program two weeks ago. 
 

 

 

 

 


